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"To Remain an Indian" K. Tsianina Lomawaima 2006 What might we learn from
Native American experiences with schools to help us forge a new vision of the
democratic ideal—one that respects, protects, and promotes diversity and human
rights? In this fascinating portrait of American Indian education over the past
century, the authors critically evaluate U.S. education policies and practices,
from early 20th-century federal incarnations of colonial education through the
contemporary standards movement. In the process, they refute the notion of
“dangerous cultural difference” and point to the promise of diversity as a
source of national strength. Featuring the voices and experiences of Native
individuals that official history has silenced and pushed aside, this book:
Proposes the theoretical framework of the “safety zone” to explain shifts in
federal educational policies and practices over the past century.Offers lessons
learned from Indigenous America’s fight to protect and assert educational selfdetermination.Rebuts stereotypes of American Indians as one-dimensional
learners.Argues that the maintenance of Indigenous languages is a fundamental
human right.Examines the standards movement as the most recent attempt to
control the “dangerous difference” allegedly posed by students of color, poor
and working-class students, and English language learners in U.S. schools. “To
Remain an Indian chronicles the resistance, resilience, and imagination of
generations of Native American educators. It is a profoundly moving book that
highlights the opportunities, and ethical responsibility, that educators have
to expand student identities and challenge coercive relations of power in the
wider society.” —Jim Cummins, University of Toronto “A must read for both
seasoned and young scholars, practitioners, and others interested in culturally
based education, including the importance of Indigenous languages.” —John
Tippeconnic III, Director, American Indian Leadership Program, Pennsylvania
State University “The development of young children’s logico-mathematical
knowledge is at the heart of this text. Similar to the first edition, this
revision provides a rich theoretical foundation as well as child-centered
activities and principles of teaching that support problem solving,
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communicating, reasoning, making connections, and representing mathematical
ideas. In this great resource for preservice and in-service elementary
teachers, Professor Kamii continues to help us understand the implications of
Piagetian theory.” —Frances R. Curcio, New York University
Vadiraja's Refutation of Sankara's Non-dualism L. Stafford Betty 1978 The
region of Bihar is one of the great foci of Indian history. From before the
days of Buddha it was a major centre of Indian Political life and the most
significant cultural centres, especially in respect of Buddhism. Hitherto the
student of Ancient India has been rather badly provided with geographical and
topographical studies. Dr. M.S. Pandey has made a very significance
contribution to the subject. The author has ransacked a very large range of
sources for information and has produced a survey of the subject which may in
many respects serve as a model to students working on other regions of India.
The chapter helps in understanding the geographical forces behind historical
events of the state. The author has dealt very scholarly the Historical
outlines; mountain systems; river systems, regions & districts, place-names,
communications etc. The book is written with scholarly acumen and clarity and
is very evidently the work of a man with a deep affection for his native land.
Reason in Action John Finnis 2011-04-07 Reason in Action collects John Finnis's
work on practical reason and moral philosophy. Ranging from foundational issues
of meta-ethics to modern ethical debates, the essays trace the emergence and
development of his new classical theory of natural law through close engagement
with a broad range of contemporary thinkers and problems.
Lucid Exposition of the Middle Way Mervyn Sprung 2013-05-13 Originally
published in 1979. The Prasannapada is the explanation of the versed aphorisms
of Nagarjuna which are the first and basic statement of the Buddhist philosophy
of the middle way. When first published, this volume was the first attempt, in
any European language, to present all the essentials of this most radical of
Buddhist philosophical works. Seventeen of its twenty-seven chapters have been
chosen to give an integrated statement of every aspect of its arguments and
conclusions.
Self-government in India, Vedic and Post-Vedic Narayan Bhavanrao Pavgee 1918
Self and Identity in Modern Psychology and Indian Thought Anand C. Paranjpe
2006-04-18 East meets West in this fascinating exploration of conceptions of
personal identity in Indian philosophy and modern Euro-American psychology.
Author Anand Paranjpe considers these two distinct traditions with regard to
historical, disciplinary, and cultural `gaps' in the study of the self, and in
the context of such theoretical perspectives as univocalism, relativism, and
pluralism. The text includes a comparison of ideas on self as represented by
two eminent thinkers-Erik H. Erikson for the Western view, and Advaita Vedanta
for the Indian.
Against a Hindu God Parimal G. Patil 2009-08-22 Philosophical arguments for and
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against the existence of God have been crucial to Euro-American and South Asian
philosophers for over a millennium. Critical to the history of philosophy in
India, were the centuries-long arguments between Buddhist and Hindu
philosophers about the existence of a God-like being called Isvara and the
religious epistemology used to support them. By focusing on the work of
Ratnakirti, one of the last great Buddhist philosophers of India, and his
arguments against his Hindu opponents, Parimal G. Patil illuminates South Asian
intellectual practices and the nature of philosophy during the final phase of
Buddhism in India. Based at the famous university of Vikramasila, Ratnakirti
brought the full range of Buddhist philosophical resources to bear on his
critique of his Hindu opponents' cosmological/design argument. At stake in his
critique was nothing less than the nature of inferential reasoning, the
metaphysics of epistemology, and the relevance of philosophy to the practice of
religion. In developing a proper comparative approach to the philosophy of
religion, Patil transcends the disciplinary boundaries of religious studies,
philosophy, and South Asian studies and applies the remarkable work of
philosophers like Ratnakirti to contemporary issues in philosophy and religion.
Divine Revelation in Pali Buddhism Peter Masefield 2013-10-16 Originally
published in 1986. In this study of initiation in the Nikayas (Discourses of
the Buddha), the author presents evidence which makes it clear that salvation
in early Buddhism depended upon the intervention of the Buddha’s grace.
Contrary to the view of Buddhism as a philosophy of self-endeavour, the picture
that emerges from examination of the canonical texts is one of Buddhism as a
revealed religion in every sense of the term.
Self, No Self? Mark Siderits 2013-01-31 The nature and reality of self is a
subject of increasing prominence among Western philosophers of mind and
cognitive scientists. It has also been central to Indian and Tibetan
philosophical traditions for over two thousand years. It is time to bring the
rich resources of these traditions into the contemporary debate about the
nature of self. This volume is the first of its kind. Leading philosophical
scholars of the Indian and Tibetan traditions join with leading Western
philosophers of mind and phenomenologists to explore issues about consciousness
and selfhood from these multiple perspectives. Self, No Self? is not a
collection of historical or comparative essays. It takes problem-solving and
conceptual and phenomenological analysis as central to philosophy. The essays
mobilize the argumentative resources of diverse philosophical traditions to
address issues about the self in the context of contemporary philosophy and
cognitive science. Self, No Self? will be essential reading for philosophers
and cognitive scientists interested in the nature of the self and
consciousness, and will offer a valuable way into the subject for students.
Consciousness in Indian Philosophy Sthaneshwar Timalsina 2008-10-27 This book
focuses on the analysis of pure consciousness as found in Advaita Vedanta, one
of the main schools of Indian philosophy. According to this tradition, reality
is identified as Brahman, the world is considered illusory, and the individual
self is identified with the absolute reality. Advaitins have various approaches
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to defend this argument, the central one being the doctrine of 'awareness only'
(cinmatra). Following this stream of argument, what consciousness grasps
immediately is consciousness itself, and the notions of subject and object
arise due to ignorance. This doctrine categorically rejects the plurality of
individual selves and the reality of objects of perception. Timalsina analyzes
the nature of consciousness as understood in Advaita. He first explores the
nature of reality and pure consciousness, and then moves on to analyze
ignorance as propounded in Advaita. He then presents Advaita arguments against
the definitions of 'object' of cognition found in various other schools of
Indian philosophy. In this process, the positions of two rival philosophical
schools of Advaita and Madhva Vedanta are explored in order to examine the
exchange between these two schools. The final section of the book contrasts the
Yogacara and Advaita understandings of consciousness. Written lucidly and
clearly, this book reveals the depth and implications of Indian metaphysics and
argument. It will be of interest to scholars of Indian philosophy and Religious
Studies.
Nareśvaraparīkṣāprakāśa Alex Watson 2006
Self, Reality and Reason in Tibetan Philosophy Thupten Jinpa 2013-01-22 The
work explores the historical and intellectual context of Tsongkhapa's
philosophy and addresses the critical issues related to questions of
development and originality in Tsongkhapa's thought. It also deals extensively
with one of Tsongkhapa's primary concerns, namely his attempts to demonstrate
that the Middle Way philosophy's deconstructive analysis does not negate the
reality of the everyday world. The study's central focus, however, is the
question of the existence and the nature of self. This is explored both in
terms of Tsongkhapa's deconstruction of the self and his reconstruction of
person. Finally, the work explores the concept of reality that emerges in
Tsongkhapa's philosophy, and deals with his understanding of the relationship
between critical reasoning, no-self, and religious experience.
Psychology in the Indian Tradition K. Ramakrishna Rao 2015-09-03 This
authoritative volume, written by two well-known psychologist-philosophers,
presents a model of the person and its implications for psychological theory
and practice. Professors Ramakrishna Rao and Anand Paranjpe draw the contours
of Indian psychology, describe the methods of study, explain crucial concepts,
and discuss the central ideas and their application, illustrating them with
insightful case studies and judicious reviews of available research data and
existing scholarly literature. The main theme is organized around the thesis
that psychology is the study of the person and that the person is a unique
composite of body, mind and consciousness. The goal of the person is selfrealization. Self-realization consists in the realization of one’s true self as
distinct from the manifest ego and it is facilitated by cultivating
consciousness. Cultivating consciousness leads to a kind of psycho-spiritual
symbiosis resulting in personal transformation, altruistic value orientation
and flowering of the hidden human potential.
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Free Will, Agency, and Selfhood in Indian Philosophy Matthew R. Dasti 2014
Focusing on the rich and variegated cluster of Indic philosophical traditions
as they developed from the late Vedic period up to the pre-modern period, this
book offers an understanding, according to each school, of the nature of free
will and agency.
Concepts of Philosophy in Asia and the Islamic World Raji C. Steineck
2018-05-07 Concepts of Philosophy challenges received conceptions of philosophy
by way of critical engagement with Chinese and Japanese sources. Built on
philologically sound readings of specific texts, the book lifts the discussion
on the concept of philosophy to a global plane.
Three Pillars of Skepticism in Classical India Ethan Mills 2018-09-15 This book
argues that the philosophical history of India contains a tradition of
skepticism about philosophy represented most clearly by three figures:
Nāgārjuna, Jayarāśi, and Śrī Harṣa. Furthermore, understanding this tradition
ought to be an important part of our contemporary metaphilosophical reflections
on the purposes and limits of philosophy.
Indian Perspectives on Consciousness, Language and Self Marco Ferrante
2020-09-01 This book examines the theory of consciousness developed by the
school of Recognition, an Indian philosophical tradition that thrived around
the tenth c. CE in Kashmir, and argues that consciousness has a linguistic
nature. It situates the doctrines of the tradition within the broader Indian
philosophical context and establishes connections with the contemporary
analytic debate. The book focuses on Utpaladeva and Abhinavagupta (tenth c.
CE), two Hindu intellectuals belonging to the school of Recognition,
Pratyabhijñā in Sanskrit. It argues that these authors promoted ideas that bear
a strong resemblance with contemporary ‘higher–order theories’ of
consciousness. In addition, the book explores the relationship between the
thinkers of the school of Recognition and the thought of the
grammarian/philosopher Bhartṛhari (fifth c. CE). The book bridges a gap that
still exists between scholars engaged with Western traditions and Sanskrit
specialists focused on textual materials. In doing so, the author uses concepts
from contemporary philosophy of mind to illustrate the Indian arguments and an
interdisciplinary approach with abundant reference to the original sources.
Offering fresh information to historians of Indian thought, the book will also
be of interest to academics working on Non-Western Philosophy, Comparative
Philosophy, Indian Philosophy, Religion, Hinduism, Tantric Studies and South
Asian Studies.
Emptiness Appraised David F. Burton 2015-10-23 Emptiness means that all
entities are empty of, or lack, inherent existence - entities have a merely
conceptual, constructed existence. Though Nagarjuna advocates the Middle Way,
his philosophy of emptiness nevertheless entails nihilism, and his critiques of
the Nyaya theory of knowledge are shown to be unconvincing.
Ways of Thinking of Eastern Peoples Hajime Nakamura 1991 Ways of thinking of
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Eastern people is a comperative study of ways of thinking of major peoples of
Asia. It has been widely admitted that this is the first attempt to give a
survey and analysis of ways of thinking of Asians, which differ with peoples.
The author has chiefly centered in pointing out features of Indian ways of
thinking, as well as Chinese, Japanese and Tibetian ones. His knowledge of
Asian traditions, as well as wounderful command of various languages of Asia,
being combined , have made this attempt quite successful and reliable in the
scholarly sense.
Indian Buddhist Studies on Non-Buddhist Theories of a Self James Duerlinger
2022-07-29 This book addresses prominent views on the nature of the self in
Indian philosophical traditions and presents Buddhist critiques of those
conceptions through the translation and commentary on Śāntarakṣita’s chapter in
the Tattvasaṃgraha on theories of a self and Kamala-śīla’s commentary on it in
his Tattvasaṃgrahapañjikā. The book is comprised of an introduction presenting
the theories of a self in the Indian Buddhist Middle Way philosophies and in
the different philosophical schools Śāntarakṣita and Kamalaśīla study and
offers a background for the translation. The detailed translation that follows
reveals the theories of a self that are explained in the philosophical schools
in India called the Nyāya-Vaiśeṣika, Mīmāṃsā, Sāṃkhya, Jain, Advaita Vedanta,
and Vātsīputrīya. It is complemented by a thorough commentary by the author
which brings the text to light for a modern audience. A useful contribution to
Indian philosophy and global philosophy, this book will be of interest to
researchers in the fields of Philosophy, Religious Studies and Buddhist
Studies.
The Routledge Handbook of Philosophy of Memory Sven Bernecker 2017-07-14 Memory
occupies a fundamental place in philosophy, playing a central role not only in
the history of philosophy but also in philosophy of mind, epistemology, and
ethics. Yet the philosophy of memory has only recently emerged as an area of
study and research in its own right. The Routledge Handbook of Philosophy of
Memory is an outstanding reference source on the key topics, problems, and
debates in this exciting area, and is the first philosophical collection of its
kind. The forty-eight chapters are written by an international team of
contributors, and divided into nine parts: The nature of memory The metaphysics
of memory Memory, mind, and meaning Memory and the self Memory and time The
social dimension of memory The epistemology of memory Memory and morality
History of philosophy of memory. Within these sections, central topics and
problems are examined, including: truth, consciousness, imagination, emotion,
self-knowledge, narrative, personal identity, time, collective and social
memory, internalism and externalism, and the ethics of memory. The final part
examines figures in the history of philosophy, including Aristotle, Augustine,
Freud, Bergson, Wittgenstein, and Heidegger, as well as perspectives on memory
in Indian and Chinese philosophy. Essential reading for students and
researchers in philosophy, particularly philosophy of mind and psychology, the
Handbook will also be of interest to those in related fields, such as
psychology and anthropology.
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Scholar Intellectuals in Early Modern India Rosalind O'Hanlon 2017-10-02 In
recent years, scholars from a wide range of disciplines have examined the
revival in intellectual and literary cultures that took place during India’s
‘early modern’ centuries. This was both a revival as well as a period of
intense disputation and critical engagement. It took in the relationship of
contemporaries to their own intellectual inheritances, shifts in the meaning
and application of particular disciplines, the development of new literary
genres and the emergence of new arenas and networks for the conduct of
intellectual and religious debate. Exploring the worlds of Sanskrit and
vernacular learning and piety in the subcontinent, these essays examine the
role of individual scholar intellectuals in this revival, looking particularly
at the interplay between intellectual discipline, sectarian links, family
history and the personal religious interests of these men. Each essay offers a
fine-grained study of an individual. Some are distinguished scholars, poets and
religious leaders with subcontinent-wide reputations, others obscure provincial
writers whose interest lies precisely in their relative anonymity. A particular
focus of interest will be the way in which these men moved across the very
different social milieus of early modern India, finding ways to negotiate
relationships at courtly centres, temples, sectarian monasteries, the pandit
assemblies of the cosmopolitan city of Banaras and lesser religious centres in
the regions. This bookw as published as a special issue of South Asian History
and Culture.
Greek, Indian and Arabic Logic Dov M. Gabbay 2004-02-06 Greek, Indian and
Arabic Logic marks the initial appearance of the multi-volume Handbook of the
History of Logic. Additional volumes will be published when ready, rather than
in strict chronological order. Soon to appear are The Rise of Modern Logic:
From Leibniz to Frege. Also in preparation are Logic From Russell to Gödel,
Logic and the Modalities in the Twentieth Century, and The Many-Valued and NonMonotonic Turn in Logic. Further volumes will follow, including Mediaeval and
Renaissance Logic and Logic: A History of its Central. In designing the
Handbook of the History of Logic, the Editors have taken the view that the
history of logic holds more than an antiquarian interest, and that a knowledge
of logic's rich and sophisticated development is, in various respects, relevant
to the research programmes of the present day. Ancient logic is no exception.
The present volume attests to the distant origins of some of modern logic's
most important features, such as can be found in the claim by the authors of
the chapter on Aristotle's early logic that, from its infancy, the theory of
the syllogism is an example of an intuitionistic, non-monotonic, relevantly
paraconsistent logic. Similarly, in addition to its comparative earliness, what
is striking about the best of the Megarian and Stoic traditions is their
sophistication and originality. Logic is an indispensably important pivot of
the Western intellectual tradition. But, as the chapters on Indian and Arabic
logic make clear, logic's parentage extends more widely than any direct line
from the Greek city states. It is hardly surprising, therefore, that for
centuries logic has been an unfetteredly international enterprise, whose
research programmes reach to every corner of the learned world. Like its
companion volumes, Greek, Indian and Arabic Logic is the result of a design
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that gives to its distinguished authors as much space as would be needed to
produce highly authoritative chapters, rich in detail and interpretative reach.
The aim of the Editors is to have placed before the relevant intellectual
communities a research tool of indispensable value. Together with the other
volumes, Greek, Indian and Arabic Logic, will be essential reading for everyone
with a curiosity about logic's long development, especially researchers,
graduate and senior undergraduate students in logic in all its forms,
argumentation theory, AI and computer science, cognitive psychology and
neuroscience, linguistics, forensics, philosophy and the history of philosophy,
and the history of ideas.
Education and the American Indian Margaret Szasz 1999 First published in 1974,
Education and the American Indian has been widely praised as the first fulllength study of federal Indian policy. This revised edition brings the book up
to date through 1998 with the addition of analysis and interpretation of trends
and policies that have shaped Indian education in the 1980s and 1990s and will
persist into the twenty-first century. In looking ahead, one Yankton Sioux
forecasts that "within two generations we will see some of the most educated
people in the world and they will be on reservations." How such an optimistic
assessment might become a reality is one of the major themes of this revised
edition.
Living Yogacara Tagawa Shun'ei 2014-05-01 Yogacara is an influential school of
Buddhist philosophy and psychology that stems from the early Indian Mahayana
Buddhist tradition. The Yogacara view is based on the fundamental truth that
there is nothing in the realm of human experience that is not interpreted by
and dependent upon the mind. Yogacara Buddhism was unable to sustain the same
level of popularity as other Buddhist schools in India, Tibet, and East Asia,
but its teachings on the nature of consciousness profoundly impacted the
successive developments of Buddhism. Yogacara served as the basis for the
development of the doctrines of karma and liberation in many other schools. In
this refreshingly accessible study, Tagawa Shun'ei makes sense of Yogacara's
subtleties and complexities with insight and clarity. He shows us that Yogacara
masters comprehend and express everyday experiences that we all take for
granted, yet struggle to explain. Eloquent and approachable, Living Yogacara
deepens the reader's understanding of the development of Buddhism's
interpretation of the human psyche.
The Oxford Handbook of the Self Shaun Gallagher 2011-02-10 The Oxford Handbook
of the Self explores a fascinating diversity of questions about our
understanding of self from a variety of interdisciplinary perspectives,
including philosophy, ethics, psychology, neuroscience, psychopathology,
narrative, and postmodern theories.
Indian Buddhist Theories of Persons James Duerlinger 2003 This book is a
translation of Vasubandhu's Atmavadapratisedha, the treatise he added to his
Abhidharmakoshbhasya, one of the most important works of medieval Indian
Buddhist philosophy.
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Introduction to the Middle Way Chandrakirti 2005-02-08 Introduction to the
Middle Way presents an adventure into the heart of Buddhist wisdom through the
Madhyamika, or "middle way," teachings, which are designed to take the ordinary
intellect to the limit of its powers and then show that there is more. This
book includes a verse translation of the Madhyamakavatara by the renowned
seventh-century Indian master Chandrakirti, an extremely influential text of
Mahayana Buddhism, followed by an exhaustive logical explanation of its meaning
by the modern Tibetan master Jamgön Mipham, composed approximately twelve
centuries later. Chandrakirti's work is an introduction to the Madhyamika
teachings of Nagarjuna, which are themselves a systematization of the
Prajnaparamita, or "Perfection of Wisdom" literature, the sutras on the crucial
but elusive concept of emptiness. Chandrakirti's work has been accepted
throughout Tibetan Buddhism as the highest expression of the Buddhist view on
the sutra level. With Jamgön Mipham's commentary, it is a definitive
presentation of the wisdom of emptiness, a central theme of Buddhist teachings.
This book is a core study text for both academic students and practitioners of
Mahayana and Vajrayana Buddhism.
Urban Women in Contemporary India Rehana Ghadially 2007-04-04 Since the early
1990s, feminists in India have been rallying against integrating the Indian
economy into the world market, perceiving it as a phenomenon which will lead to
increased feminisation of poverty and the commodification of women. This
anthology explores the impact of globalisation on Indian women and the struggle
for gender equality. Since urban India has taken the initial benefit and brunt
of globalisation, the focus here is on urban women, particularly from the
educated middle class. The two dozen essays in this book offer insights into: gender identity, gender relations and conceptions of women - violence against
women and conflict resolution - women and the media - neo-liberal
globalisation, from beauty pageants to working conditions - women and
information and communication technologies - politics and women’s political
participation ‘Women`s work is never done,` said an African women`s rights
activist, `Feminists’ work will never ever be done.’ This book reminds us that
the road to the complete empowerment of women in India is still a long one.
The Buddhist Theory of Self-cognition Zhihua Yao 2005 This highly original work
explores the concept of self-awareness or self-consciousness in Buddhist
thought. Its central thesis is that the Buddhist theory of self-cognition
originated in a soteriological discussion of omniscience among the
Mahasamghikas, and then evolved into a topic of epistemological inquiry among
the Yogacarins. To illustrate this central theme, this book explores a large
body of primary sources in Chinese, Pali, Sanskrit and Tibetan, most of which
are presented to an English readership for the first time. It makes available
important resources for the study of the Buddhist philosophy of mind.
The Self Jonardon Ganeri 2012-04-26 Jonardon Ganeri presents a ground-breaking
study of selfhood, drawing on Indian theories of consciousness and mind. He
explores the notion of embodiment and the centrality of the emotions to the
self, and shows how to harmonize the idea of the first-person perspective with
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a naturalist worldview which encompasses the normative.
The Emptiness of Emptiness C. W. Huntington 1992 The Madhyamika or Middle Way,
a school of Buddhist thought that originated in India in the second or third
century, was a decisive influence in the subsequent developement of Mahayana
Buddhism. In a new approach to its study, The Emptiness of Emptiness
reconsiders the central doctrine of emptiness and shows that the Madhyamika
critique of all philosophical views is both subtler and more radical than most
Western interpretation indicates. Building on earlier research into Sanskrit
and Tibetan sources, the present work also examines the assumptions that have
governed the study of Asian soteriological philosophy. In assessing the
philosophical significance of the Madhyamika, the author demonstrates that the
thrust toward a self-critical awareness of methodological presuppositions lies
at the very heart of early Indian Madhyamika. In this analysis, the selfdeconstructing categories of Nagarjuna and his immediate followers emerge as an
edifying philosophy that may have a great deal to offer to discussion of the
related problems of objectivity and relativism issues crucial to current
philosophical conversation in the West. The volume also contains the first
complete English translation of Candrakirti's Madhyamakavatara (The Entry into
the Middle Way), with extensive exegetical and text-critical notes.
The Concealed Art of the Soul:Theories of Self and Practices of Truth in Indian
Ethics and Epistemology Jonardon Ganeri 2007-07-05 In The Concealed Art of the
Soul, Jonardon Ganeri presents a variety of perspectives on the nature of the
self as seen by major schools of classical Indian philosophy. For Indian
thinkers, a philosophical treatise about the self should not only reveal the
truth about the nature of the soul, but should also engage the reader in a
process of study and contemplation that will eventually lead to selftransformation. By combining careful attention to philosophical content
andsensitivity to literary form, Ganeri deepens our understanding of some of
the greatest works in Indian literary history. His magisterial survey includes
the Upanisads, the Buddha's discourses, the epic Mahabharata, and the writings
of Candrakirti, whose work was later to provide the foundation for
TibetanBuddhism. Ganeri argues that many Western theories of selfhood are not
only present in, but are developed to high degree of sophistication in these
writings, and that there are other ideas about the self found in the work of
classical Indian thinkers which present-day analytic philosophers have not yet
begun to explore.Scholars and students of philosophy and religious studies,
particularly those with an interest in Indian and Western conceptions of the
self, will find this book fascinating reading.
Foundations and Applications of Indian Psychology Cornelissen 2013 Venturing
into the widely under-explored area of Indian Psychology, this book provides
coverage of the origins, scope and development in this area. The twenty-six
essays in this book cover a broad spectrum of topics in Psychology and link
mainstream topics that are taught in General Psychology with Indian thought. It
has several renowned contributors who have covered Indian psychology's links
with Yoga, Buddhism, Ayurveda, Veda and Sufi traditions. The book covers some
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of the most important areas that have emerged in modern psychology and will be
of great value to students and teachers alike.
Indian Buddhist Studies on Non-Buddhist Theories of a Self JAMES. DUERLINGER
2022-07-29 This book addresses prominent views on the nature of the self in
Indian philosophical traditions and presents Buddhist critiques of those
conceptions through Śāntarakṣita's chapter in the Tattvasaṃgraha and Kamalaśīla's commentary in Tattvasaṃgrahapañjikā. This will be of interest in
Philosophy, Religious Studies and Buddhist Studies.
Waking, Dreaming, Being Evan Thompson 2014-11-11 A renowned philosopher of the
mind, also known for his groundbreaking work on Buddhism and cognitive science,
Evan Thompson combines the latest neuroscience research on sleep, dreaming, and
meditation with Indian and Western philosophy of the mind, casting new light on
the self and its relation to the brain. Thompson shows how the self is a
changing process, not a static thing. When we are awake we identify with our
body, but if we let our mind wander or daydream, we project a mentally imagined
self into the remembered past or anticipated future. As we fall asleep, the
impression of being a bounded self distinct from the world dissolves, but the
self reappears in the dream state. If we have a lucid dream, we no longer
identify only with the self within the dream. Our sense of self now includes
our dreaming self, the ÒIÓ as dreamer. Finally, as we meditateÑeither in the
waking state or in a lucid dreamÑwe can observe whatever images or thoughts
arise and how we tend to identify with them as Òme.Ó We can also experience
sheer awareness itself, distinct from the changing contents that make up our
image of the self. Contemplative traditions say that we can learn to let go of
the self, so that when we die we can witness the dissolution of the self with
equanimity. Thompson weaves together neuroscience, philosophy, and personal
narrative to depict these transformations, adding uncommon depth to lifeÕs
profound questions. Contemplative experience comes to illuminate scientific
findings, and scientific evidence enriches the vast knowledge acquired by
contemplatives.
The Refutation of the Self in Indian Buddhism James Duerlinger 2013 Since the
Buddha did not fully explain the theory of persons that underlies his teaching,
in later centuries a number of different interpretations were developed. This
book presents the interpretation by the celebrated Indian Buddhist philosopher,
Candrakīrti (ca. 570-650 C.E.). Candrakīrti's fullest statement of the theory
is included in his Autocommentary on the Introduction to the Middle Way
(Madhyamakāvatārabhasya), which is, along with his Introduction to the Middle
Way (Madhyamakāvatāra ), among the central treatises that present the
Prāsavgika account of the Madhyamaka (Middle Way) philosophy. In this book,
Candrakīrti's most complete statement of his theory of persons is translated
and provided with an introduction and commentary that present a careful
philosophical analysis of Candrakīrti's account of the selflessness of persons.
This analysis is both philologically precise and analytically sophisticated.
The book is of interest to scholars of Buddhism generally and especially to
scholars of Indian Buddhist philosophy.
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Indian Government and Politics Abbas Hoveyda 2010-09 Framed within a
perspective of the entire political process, this book closely examines the
legal provisions of the Constitution of India, as well as the role and
functions of other agencies and groups that influence policies and laws. It
also looks at historical and contemporary cases to illuminate the philosophy
behind the Constitution, the role of various social groups, the functioning of
the government and the evolution of our politics. Written in a lucid and
familiar style, this book assumes no background in the subject, and an
extensive glossary explains unfamiliar terms and complex concepts.
BPY-001: INDIAN PHILOSOPHY BK SAHNI 2017-08-24 This book is useful for IGNOU BA
PHILOSOPHY groups of students. It contains previous years solved papers that
enable students learn about the subject and prepare for their examinations. A
perusal of past questions papers gives an idea of the type of questions asked,
the paper pattern and so on, it is for this benefit, we provide these IGNOU
BPY-001 INDIAN PHILOSOPHY (SOLVED) …. Students are advised to refer these
solutions in conjunction with their reference books. It will help you to
improve your exam preparations…In this book, Detailed Explanatory Answers have
been provided for the questions for Better Understanding of the Candidates.
Hope you find it useful and Best of Luck for your Examination. Published by
MeetCoogle
The Buddhist Self C. V. Jones 2020-11-30 Winner of the 2021 Toshihide Numata
Book Award in Buddhism The assertion that there is nothing in the constitution
of any person that deserves to be considered the self (ātman)—a permanent,
unchanging kernel of personal identity in this life and those to come—has been
a cornerstone of Buddhist teaching from its inception. Whereas other Indian
religious systems celebrated the search for and potential discovery of one’s
“true self,” Buddhism taught about the futility of searching for anything in
our experience that is not transient and ephemeral. But a small yet influential
set of Mahāyāna Buddhist texts, composed in India in the early centuries CE,
taught that all sentient beings possess at all times, and across their
successive lives, the enduring and superlatively precious nature of a Buddha.
This was taught with reference to the enigmatic expression tathāgatagarbha—the
“womb” or “chamber” for a Buddha—which some texts refer to as a person’s true
self. The Buddhist Self is a methodical examination of Indian teaching about
the tathāgatagarbha (otherwise the presence of one’s “Buddha-nature”) and the
extent to which different Buddhist texts and authors articulated this in terms
of the self. C. V. Jones attends to each of the Indian Buddhist works
responsible for explaining what is meant by the expression tathāgatagarbha, and
how far this should be understood or promoted using the language of selfhood.
With close attention to these sources, Jones argues that the trajectory of
Buddha-nature thought in India is also the history and legacy of a Buddhist
account of what deserves to be called the self: an innovative attempt to equip
Mahāyāna Buddhism with an affirmative response to wider Indian interest in the
discovery of something precious or even divine in one’s own constitution. This
argument is supplemented by critical consideration of other themes that run
through this distinctive body of Mahāyānist literature: the relationship
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between Buddhist and non-Buddhist teachings about the self, the overlap between
the tathāgatagarbha and the nature of the mind, and the originally radical
position that the only means of becoming liberated from rebirth is to achieve
the same exalted status as the Buddha.
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